
 

 

 

28 June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are eagerly looking forward to welcoming your Year 6 children next week for their transition days. For 
details on timings and arrangements for these two days, please refer to the letter available at the following 
link: Transition Letter. 
 
Additionally, we are holding our additional needs coffee drop-ins on Monday, 1st July. There are two 
available slots: 11:30 AM and 4:00 PM. If you have signed up for these sessions, please sign in at the main 
reception, and we will guide you to the college. If you have not yet signed up but would like to attend, please 
email njones@birchwoodhigh.org. 
 
On the first transition day, students will be allocated their form groups. We have worked diligently to ensure 
that every child is placed with at least one of their chosen friends. Experience has shown that being in a form 
with a mix of children from various schools is an excellent way for students to meet new peers and gain 
confidence about starting school. While initial nerves are natural, students typically settle in quickly and 
begin to form new friendships. 
 
We understand that being in a new form can be daunting, and we allow students a few days to adjust before 
considering any changes. If you have concerns about your child's form group, we ask for your support during 
this settling-in period. Please email njones@birchwoodhigh.org if there is an urgent concern around your 
child’s form group and we will work with you to come up with a solution.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support. We look forward to a smooth and exciting transition for your 
child. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Ms N Jones 
 
 
As part of our commitment to the environment, Birchwood Community High School is actively working towards reducing 
paper waste by encouraging the use of digital forms wherever possible. We kindly ask parents to consider accessing 
information electronically to support our efforts in this regard. However, should you require any of the information in 
paper format, please do not hesitate to contact the school office, where we will be happy to accommodate your request. 
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